
Promise Partners, Pottawattamie County’s Alliance for Youth 

Planning Committee Meeting 

September 17, 2010 

 

Attendees:  Erin Binneboese-SHIP/DHS, Emily Davis-Greens Hills AEA, Nancy 

Drahota-Children’s Square, Karen Finn-Results Leadership Group, Randy Fontaine-

HopeNet Ministries, Mallory Friberg-FAMILY, Carol Gutchewsky-DHS, Christy Hagen-

Trailblazers, David Harris-Iowa West Foundation, Kate Jobe-Children’s Square, Carol 

Johnson-Green Hills AEA, Colleen Jones-FAMILY, Deb Kissel-Green Hills AEA, 

Kimberly Kolakowski-Family Connections, Bruce Kuenning-HopeNet, Butch Lecuona-

Community Ed Foundation, Sheryl Lindau-Big Brothers Big Sisters, Pam Marshall-

InPurpose Consulting, Beth Morrissette-MH/SA Network, Celeste Norman-Open Door 

Mission, Julie Oliver-Bridge Builders, Melissa Patten-FAMILY, Susan Pawloski-

Lutheran Family Service, Jessica Plueger-CBCSD, Patricia Russmann-Promise Partners, 

Kelly Sears-Boys & Girls Club, Judy Showers-Promise Partners, Jessica Simons-Promise 

Partners, Dave Smith-Trailblazers, Jean Stephens-HopeNet, Kelly Towne-FAMILY 

 

Introductions & Announcements:  The meeting was called to order by Patricia 

Russmann, Director of Promise Partners at 8:42 AM.  Patricia stated we were very 

privileged to have Karen Finn from Results Leadership Group with us to facilitate an 

overview and training for the Results Scorecard the coalition is developing.  Karen has 15 

years experience assisting organizations to develop their own Results Scorecard.   

 

The Power Point Presentation utilized in the training is below: 

 
 

 



 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 



 
 

 
 

 
 

 



 
 

 
 

 
 

 



 
 

 
 

 
 

 



 
 

 
 

 
 

 



 
Meeting Adjourned: 

The meeting was adjourned by Patricia Russmann at 3:45 PM.   

 

The next meeting is scheduled for Friday, October 15, 2010 from 9:00-11:00AM at the 

Micah House. 

 

The next Governance Board meeting is scheduled for Wednesday, September 29, 2010 

from1:00 to 3:00PM at the Micah House   

 

Meeting minutes respectfully submitted by Judy Showers, Administrative Assistant 

 

       
  

 


